
 

 

 

 

K-4 SPRING NEWSLETTER 2025      
 

Dear Families,  

Welcome, SPRING!  

The second semester is off to a great start! We have a lot to look forward 

to and so many plans to make. As we are in our final quarter, please 

continue to send your child to school each and every day! We have many 

fun activities planned over the next month and a half, but academics 

must come first. We appreciate your continued partnership! 

State Air Testing-Reading and Math (Grades 3 & 4):                     

State testing has begun for our 3rd and 4th graders! Please make every 

effort to have your child in school every day. If at all possible, please 

schedule all doctor and dental visits before or after testing dates. Your 

child will need proper nutrition, lots of rest, and plenty of encouragement 

from home. Best of luck to our 3rd and 4th graders over the next few 

weeks! You’ve got this! 

Kindergarten Registration:                                                   

Kindergarten registration is currently underway for the 2025-2026 school 

year. Children who will be 5 years old by August 1st 2025 may be signed 

up for Kindergarten using our online registration system. Kindergarten 

screening will be held April 29-May 1st at the elementary school. 

Appointment times for screening will be arranged upon completion of 

the kindergarten registration process at Memorial Hall. 

Young Ladies Dance                                                                              

Our young ladies dance (formerly known as the Father/Daughter Dance) 

will take place on Friday, May 9th from 7:00-9:00 in the K-4 gym at the 

elementary school. This is for any girl in Kindergarten through 4th grade. 

They may bring one adult guest. This is a wonderful opportunity for our 

little ladies to get dressed up and spend a fun evening with their friends 

and their special person.  Flyers will be coming soon! 

Kids Read Now Planning for the Kids Read Now Summer Program is 

underway! KRN is a non-profit organization that promotes reading to 

maintain learned skills over the summer. This will help fight that 

summer slide! The Kids Read Now Kick-Off Event will take place at the 

elementary school on May 13th.  Each student will be selecting 8 books 

with the guidance of their teachers and books will be delivered to your 

home over the summer months. The best part is…these books are yours 

to keep! This is an amazing program that puts books into the hands of 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

April 1 
 PTA Meeting @ 6:30 

 

April 9 
1st Grade Field Trip 

 

April 10 
2nd Grade Musical 

6:00 & 7:00 

 

April 16 & 17 
2nd Grade Field Trip 

 

April 17 
BOE Meeting @ 6:30 

 

April 18 & 21 
Easter Break 

No School 

 

April 29-May 1 
Kindergarten Screening 

May 6 
4th Grade Wax Museum 

& PTA Meeting @ 6:30 

May 9 
Special Olympics  

Young Ladies Dance 7-9 

 

May 13 
Kids Read Now  

Kick-Off 5:30-7 

 

 

 

 

Susan Dankworth, Principal 

Jessica Gorman, Assistant Principal 

Amber Acevedo, Assistant Principal 

 Greenville Elementary School 

will be the leader in educational offerings, student 

performance and community involvement, and will maximize 

the potential of each and every student. 

 

http://starttalking.ohio.gov/


May 14 
2nd grade Invention Fair 

& 3rd and 4th Carnival 

May 15                        
4th Grade Field Trip &    

K-2 Carnival 

May 16              
BOE Meeting 

May 20 & 22     
Field Day 

May 26           
Memorial Day             

No School 

May 28            
Kona Ice Dance 

Party/Last Day of 

School! 

 

 

children. We ask that you take the time to read these books with your 

child, discuss tricky words, and summarize stories! More info on this 

will be coming home soon. Stay tuned! 

Field Day On May 20th and 22nd, we will be hosting Field day as a PBIS 

reward for grades K-4. K-2 will go on May 20th, with Kindergarten just 

in the morning. Grades 3/4 will go on May 22nd. More info will be sent 

home with students in May. 

Outdoor Dance Party/Kona Ice This is a crowd favorite and something 

our staff and students look forward to every year! This will be held on 

the last day of school and will take place during specials time for each 

grade. This is sponsored by our awesome PTA! Sorry parents, this is a 

student only event 😊 

Student Fees and Fines One last thing…We do not hold report cards for 

fees owed during the school year, they are held at the end of the school 

year. Students with unpaid fees may not be able to participate in extra- 

curricular events in the future. If you are having trouble paying your 

child’s fees you may make partial payments until it is paid in full. Fees 

accumulate from year-to-year and school-to-school. All past due 

amounts must be paid in full before your child will be permitted to 

participate in graduation, and high school diplomas will be withheld until 

your child’s account has been paid in full. Please send any payments to 

the school office (checks payable to Greenville City Schools). If paying 

cash, please pay the exact amount. If you have any questions about your 

child’s account, please contact Dawn Nicholas, K-8 treasurer, via phone 

at 937-548-3185 x3100. 

Have a fantastic summer! We will see you back in August! 

Our very best, 

Susan Dankworth, K-4 Principal                                                        

Jessica Gorman, Assistant Principal                                                    

Amber Acevedo, Assistant Principal 

                            

  

  


